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Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042 (Notice)/2024/0537 Dated: 11.06.2024

Notice

Kind Attention: All Teaching, Non-teaching Personnel and Students of the Sanskrit
College and University

As per Government of West Bengal Memorandum No. 2640-F(P2) dated Howrah, the 7™ June,
2024, all the Academic and Administrative departments of (Kolkata and Nabadwip Campus) of
The Sanskrit College and University shall be closed on 12" June, 2024 (Wednesday) at 2.00 PM
on the occasion of JAMAI SHASTHI.

(Srijib Bardhan)
Registrar
Registrar
N The Sanskrit College and University



